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To:  Auburn Planning Board 

From:  Megan Norwood, City Planner II 

Re:  Agriculture & Resource Protection District (AGRP) Ordinance Amendments &    

  Recommendations to City Council 

Date:  December 3, 2019 

 

 

I. PROPOSAL – The purpose of the December 3, 2019 Special Meeting is to hold a public hearing and 

provide a recommendation to the City Council on proposed amendments to the AGRP Zoning District 

standards: The definition of a farm, use regulations, dimensional regulations and changes regarding the 

Lake Auburn Watershed Overlay District. 

 

The City Council first reading will take place on December 2, 2019 and they have asked the Planning 

Board to provide a recommendation for the second reading. Please see attached information sheets on 

each of the four items.  

 

II. PLANNING BOARD ACTION – Make a recommendation on each of the four suggested ordinance 

amendments to the City Council for their December 16, 2019 meeting.  

 

 
__________________________ 

Megan Norwood 

City Planner II 


